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Golden Offering 
During the month of September, we will be receiving our 

Golden Offering for Tennessee State Missions.  The 

number of mission opportunities continues to grow 

across our state. 

 

Golden Offering for Tennessee Missions 

Received To Date:  $1,152 

 

Annual Blanket Drive 
The Chilhowee Baptist Center will be collecting blankets 

during the month of September for the Annual Blanket 

Drive. Please bring new blankets to the center during the 

month of September. These will be given out to first time 

clients and those who need extra covers this winter. The 

center asks that this year if you could, to donate new king 

size and twin-size blankets. Also, new throws to give out 

to children with the Christmas boxes this year. Thanks so 

much for your part in the great Chilhowee Baptist 

Association and its ministries. 

 

Keep in Touch News 

Keep In Touch begins Wednesday, October 20. We will 

begin at 11:00 a.m.  with devotions and prayer, followed 

by a covered dish meal.  Bread and drinks are furnished. 

Plan now to attend and enjoy a great time of fellowship. 

There is no age limit, just be young at heart. 

 

SSSSeeeecurcurcurcuriiiittttyyyy    VoVoVoVolllluuuunteersnteersnteersnteers    
Sunday, September 19th    

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Leon Roddy 

2nd Service Mike Morrell 

 

Please contact Vernon Stephens or turn in the response 

card in your bulletin if you would be willing to volunteer. 

 

 

    



HHHHomeomeomeomebound Member bound Member bound Member bound Member of theof theof theof the    WWWWeekeekeekeek    

19-25 

  

Julia Hill  

1323 Tuckaleechee Trail 

Maryville, TN 37803 
 

SSSSenior Adult Appreciation Sundayenior Adult Appreciation Sundayenior Adult Appreciation Sundayenior Adult Appreciation Sunday    
We will have a luncheon for the senior adults on Sunday, 

October 17th.   The sign-up sheet is located on the table in 

foyer hallway. The sign-up periods on October 10th.  
 

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder    
If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space. 
 

Extended Session Workers Needed 

We are in need of extended session workers for our 2nd 

service for babies on the 2nd Sunday each month and 2’s 

& 3’s for the 4th Sunday each month. If you are 

interested, please contact the church office or turn in the 

tear off portion of the bulletin to let us know. Thank you. 
 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Business Meeting Sun. Sept. 19th  7:00 PM 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Sept. 26th  4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Oct. 2nd   8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting Mon. Oct. 11th  6:00 PM 
 

Church Directory UpdateChurch Directory UpdateChurch Directory UpdateChurch Directory Update    

Since our update March 2020, we have been blessed with 

new members and regular attenders.   We are scheduling 

times on Sundays during the month of October to take 

family pictures, obtain phone numbers and addresses. Be 

watching for more information. 
 

TELEPHONE NEWS 

If you made the switch and are just using your cell phone 

as a way to be contacted, please let the church office 

know so we can update our records.   

 

LifeLifeLifeLife����ChainChainChainChain����
This year’s Life Chain will be held on Sunday, October 

3rd, from 2-3 PM. This is an organized, silent stand for 

those who wish to say they are against abortion.  You are 

asked to hold a sign during the Life Chain.  If you are 

unable to stand for 1 hour, you are invited to bring a 

lawn chair.   
 

We will meet in the parking lot of Mike Morrell 

Investments and Garry Godfrey, CPA offices, 636 W. 

Lamar Alexander Parkway at 1:50 PM.  There is a sign-

up sheet available in the foyer hallway.   
 

How To Contact Pleasant Grove 
Mailing Address: Pleasant Grove Baptist Church 

      3736 Tuckaleechee Pike Maryville, TN 37804 

Email: pgbc@pgbctn.org Web Page: www.pgbctn.org 

Phone: (865) 977-1526 Office Hours: 

9:00AM – 2:00PM    Mon.-Thurs.   Closed Friday 
 

PGBC Cookbooks 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a 1998 Edition of 

the PGBC “Table Treasures” Cookbook, please contact 

the office.  The cost per cookbook is now reduced to $10. 

The office is open Monday - Thursday, 9:00 AM - 2:00 

PM.  
 

ReminReminReminReminddddeeeerrrr    
Please place your used Sunday school literature in the 

boxes outside the Sunday school office.  The literature is 

sent to Edwin Hodges’ Ministries to be distributed to 

Bible schools, churches, missionaries, and individuals 

worldwide.  
 

SermoSermoSermoSermon Reviewn Reviewn Reviewn Review    

If you would like to review one of the Sunday or 

Wednesday sermons, you may do so by going to 

pgbctn.org.  You will see a video link near the top of the 

page.  Click on it and select the date you want to review.  
 

 


